
THE BATTLE OF THE SHORT HILLS
MONUMENT DEDICATION CEREMONIES

Old Raritan Road and Ashbrook Drive
(entrance to Ash Brook Golf Course)

Sunday, June 26,1977

11:00 A.M.

National Anthem

Presentation of monument

Accepted by

"History As Building Blocks For the Future
Address by

Unveiling of Monument &
Gun Salute

Fife and Drum Delegation of the
Brigade of the American Revolution
Charles H. Detwiller, Jr., Chairman
Scotch Plains American Revolution
Bicentennial Committee

Wallace W. Barnes, President
Union County Park Commission

William G. Binnewies, Superintendent
National Park Service

Members of the Brigade of American Revolution

Additional Greetings from Dignitaries present

COMMEMORATION CEREMONIES
OF THE BATTLE OF THE SHORT HILLS

(Battle Re-enactment)

Sunday, June 26,1977
2:00 P.M.

at

Union County Park behind Union County Technical Institute
1776 Raritan Road, Scotch Plains

Performed by the Brigade of the American Revolution
with

Continental, Artillery, French, British, Hessian,
Militia and Loyalist units

sponsored by the

Union County Cultural and Heritage Programs Advisory Board


